
 

 

 

12th May 2023 

 

This week at Next Steps we have enjoyed learning about travel. The 

children have been telling us all about different holidays they have 

been on. We used shapes to create paper plate caravans, complete 

with a surf board on the roof! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have had exciting role play opportunities with the help of a tee-

pee tent set up inside nursery - the children really embraced the idea 

of camping at a festival by exploring the mud and muddy puddles! 

Please can we remind you to ensure children bring spare clothing to 

nursery for messier times. 

 

 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

Millie for being super helpful! 

 

Lilah for showing confidence  

and making new friends. 



 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

Monday 29th May: Bank Holiday 

 

29th May - 2nd June: School Half-term.   

Please remember to send packed lunches as the school kitchen will be closed. 

 

31st July - 11th August: Nursery Summer Closure.   

The Nursery will re-open on Monday 14th August. 

September Sessions 

Please let us know as soon as possible if you are considering changing, or adding any 

sessions from September so we can ensure that places are allocated accordingly. 

 

We have had lots of fun making paper aeroplanes and taking 

them outside to test them out. The children enjoyed trying out 

different ways to throw the planes and from different heights, 

comparing the distance they flew each time.  


